
 

September 13 – 16, 2021 

 Hello Juneau golfers. The Fall Memorial Tournament is ON!!!!!!!!!  

We want to thank all the members who expressed their interest in having a tournament in light of possible restrictions 

on travel and gatherings. In response, the tournament committee has made the following changes. 

1. No indoor dining events. The members’ responses to possible dining restrictions made it clear that golf was 

more important than the banquets. We will have the outdoor buffet at registration as usual and will add a 

second one at the Ridge Course Pavilion to replace the awards banquet. Winners will be announced, and prizes 

will be raffled. 

2. Split tee starts instead of shotgun starts. This change depends on local conditions at tournament time. We 

would prefer the shotgun start and if they are allowed in September, that is what we will do. However, to be 

safe, we will plan for the possibility that they will not be allowed.  Also, cart dividers will be available for anyone 

who would like one and they have enough for everyone if they are required. We will tee off from holes 1 and 10 

each day at 9-minute intervals. It should take 60 to 90 minutes to get everyone out. 

3. Prizes and awards by mail. This change also depends on local conditions at tournament time. Our preference is 

to announce all winners and distribute prizes during the awards buffet. However, not being able to have an 

awards event indoors means we need to finish by dark.  That is about 7pm in September.  

4. Refunds.   Due to the ongoing travel issues, all registration fees paid to the Juneau Golf Club are 100% 

refundable until the date of the tournament. The only exception to that is the buffets and they are refundable 

until the 10th of September. This is because the catering staff need a head count three days prior to the event. 

We are offering a $75.00 discount for registration prior to August 6th. Please note the last day to mail all registrations 

is August 23rd. After that, please contact Lucas at juneaugolf2021@gmail.com or text him at 907-209-1638.  

There is a link on the registration form that will take you to the Juneau Golf Club website to pay online. Also on the 

registration form is the address to mail your form and check to if you prefer. 

 We are also offering limited play options again this year for those of you who want to attend and only play a few of the 

tournament days and attend some of the other functions.  To find out more about your options and their cost, contact 

Lucas at the email or phone number below.   

Finally, we look forward to seeing you in the fall.  Bring your family, friends or whoever to join in the fun!!   If you have 

any questions, please email Lucas at juneaugolf2021@gmail.com or text 907-209-1638  

Sincerely, 

Lucas Turi 

Steve Burnett 

Nick Andrews 

Laura Beason 

John Bush 

 


